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VON DER LEYEN TELLS POLAND AND HUNGARY TO GO TO COURT

- 26.11.2020

EU Observer (26 November 2020)

 

Poland and Hungary should ask the EU's top court to assess the planned rules on linking EU funds 
to the respect for the rule of law, instead of blocking the   가㄀⸀㠀  trillion budget and coronavirus 
recovery package, EU Commission president Ursula von der Leyen told MEPs on Wednesday (25 
November). 

Budapest and Warsaw last week blocked the adoption of the package, saying that the rule-of-law 
link could be used as political pressure arguing it was not in line with EU treaties.
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